
MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Executive Secretary 

FROM: Leonard Chanin, Deputy to the Chairman 

DATE: February 27, 2020  

SUNBECT: Meeting with Representatives from the National Diversity Coalition 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

On February 24, 2020, Chairman McWilliams and FDIC staff met with representatives of the 
National Diversity Coalition (NDC). Representatives of the NDC shared their views on a Notice 
of Proposed Rulemaking on the Community Reinvestment Act (CRA), published in the Federal 
Register by the FDIC on January 9, 2020, (85 FR 1204).  Specifically they discussed the 
provisions of the FDIC proposed rule addressing the activities for which banks would get 
“credit” under the proposed CRA Rule. 

A list of participants appears below. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

FDIC  Chairman, Jelena McWilliams 
  Brandon Milhorn 
  Leonard Chanin 

NDC Eduardo Rodriguez 
Hannah Jones 
Alice Atienza 
Faith Bautista 
Lennie Cabanero 
Normita Cachapero 
Guanlin Chen 
Simon Chinfatt Pang 
Seth Fernandez 
Charles Dorsey 
Issak Flores 
Dennis Heruela 
Helen Hong Yu 
Rebecca Kee 
Jesse (Jack) Miranda 
Nora Penaflor 
Regina Grant Peterson 
Sumit Rajpal 



Carlos Salas 
Steven Sugarman 
Jin Sung 
Alexander Sy 
Min Tat Thian 
Claudia Viek 

 
 
             
 
  


